Sherry Sian

From: Laurie Stephenson [stephmat@axion.net]

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2003 11:04 AM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: Meetings and such with respect to CGW L.and Use Permit

Sherry, i
My biggest fears are being realized and I am unclear how to stop it.

Cons. Goldwin rights are being completely violated as the bureacrats run amck. I have
requested that the CGW Land Use Permit be on a stand alone basis because of the time
factor involved in expanding it.

I see from the correspcndence that DFO; INAC; the NSMA; have all asked for extensions
because three assessments are too much - and were not evensout of the starting gate.

I see there are meetings being held between MVEIRB and other parties (to wit the YKDMN)
with respects to our application that we are not invited to! I do not care if they are
technical or what ever, I should be informed well before of there occurance and bs given
the opportunuity to attend or send a representative or such.

It is after all QUR APPLICATION!!!

I do not iike the extension of time to July 1llth for comments - I expect to see the final
ToR on that date. The comments were to be in by June 30th. I am disgusted with the excuses
of the departments involved - this is not a major undertaking - is there no one there
recognising this.

The excuse of too many projects and too much area is exactly why I have resisted the
grouping that ycu have all favoured - It is no benefit!

I have asked now I am insisting that we have a phone conference call with Vern as well
because I want to know now 1f T have to start legal actiop to rein in the board!

Please contact me asap.

Please cc this to Vern and Alan
Thank you

Laurence Stepshenson

Consultant
Consolidated GoldWin Ventures Ltd.



